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Please don't vote for left lane regulations on freeway drivers. It's hard enough to drive on the 3 lane freeway, we
don't need more stress, worrying about if we are technically "passing™ or not in the left lane.

I commute from Salem to Portland. The right lane and middle lane of the freeway are usually filled with semi-trucks,
trailers, modular homes, vehicles towing boats, vans, RVs, etc. There are only 3 lanes!

Sometimes | drive the whole route in the left lane because it's the only lane where drivers are not driving below the
speed limit. This law is not appropriate and constitutes too much regulation for our small freeways.

Thank you for your time.
Cynthia Rountree
Salem, OR
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